On June 26, 2007, Paulette Burdick made the following comment regarding G17-Prime Time Palm Beach County Newspaper Project Grant

 

REQUEST:
Sounds like a wonderful project.

RESPONSE: 

Thank you very much.  A published version of the newspaper, "Chit Chat" is available at the Prime Time Palm Beach County web site.  The 2nd Edition of the newspaper is also attached to this response.  We are excited about the student interest and participation in this project. 

 

Barbara Terembes for Ann Killets
Barbara Terembes, Adm Director 
Compliance Department
434-8118 or PX 48118
 

